
 

15.10.2024        Elson Mini Governors minutes 

Teacher:  Mrs Parkinson 

Mini Governors: all the Mini Governors 

Visitors: - none 

 

Focus:  

1- Welcome to the Mini Governors! 

A warm welcome to all the new 2024 Mini Governors. We explained the roles of the adult governing body and the 

Mini Governors.  

 

 2-Elson Pantry  

The children were explained what the Elson Pantry is and what the purpose of it is. They went to look at the Pantry 

and looked to see what sorts of food and home items are available for families in need for free. The children were 

then tasked to work in pairs to design Elson Pantry posters to be displayed in the pantry for Mrs Sterne to choose 

from. They did an amazing job!  

             

                                            
Actions completed from last meeting: 

-Summer actions completed 

 

Actions from this meeting: 

-AP to pass on the posters to Mrs Sterne to be displayed in the pantry. 

-Minutes to go on Elson school website  

-Photos of posters to go Janette to go on Elson Echo to advertise the service.  

 

Please feedback these ideas with your classes and forward any additional reflections from your class discussion 

about these points to Mrs Parkinson. 

 

Date of next meeting: TBC 


